
           

         

         

         

      

   

   
           

      
   

  

                
             

        

ohana Support Group 
for Parents of Children who are Deaf, Hard of Hearing, or deaf-blind 

May 26, 2023 @ 1:00pm on Zoom 
Meeting ID 854-7566-8755 
Passcode 184366 

On the FOURTH FRIDAY of every month, Dr. Jennifer Takahashi and 
Jennifer Clark welcome you to an informal conversation to discuss 
issues, challenges, and concerns that you may face when raising 
children who are deaf, hard of hearing, or deaf-blind. 

Please email questions or accommodation requests to 
jenniferclark@csc-hawaii.org. 

Save the date: 6/23 

This FREE parent support group is made possible through a collaboration of Hands & Voices Hawaii, the 
Center on Disability Studies' Comprehensive Service Center and the Hawai'i & Pacific Deaf-Blind Project, 
and the Department of Health's Newborn Hearing Screening Program. 
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